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David Barthelmy

From: Jordi Fabre [mineral@fabreminerals.com]
Sent: Friday, September 16, 2011 2:31 AM
To: dbarthelmy@webmineral.com
Cc: daba@wt.net
Subject: September 2011 Update from Fabre Minerals

September 2011 Update from Fabre Minerals 

------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Twenty-nine new great specimens that we have obtained over the last few months, including a 

great Pyromorphite from Zambia (Broken Hill), some fine specimens from Morocco including an 
unusual Vanadinite from the T-West Mine, a very good Fluorapatite from Panasqueira, 17 new 

specimens from the Jan Buma collections of Fluorites and Zeolites and several other not so 
common specimens like the Alsatian French Pyromorphite and the Kongsberg silver. 

 
If you wish to see them please use this link: 

http://www.fabreminerals.com/webupdate/T3-Pyromorphite_Zambia-minerals-indexen.php 
 

Jordi Fabre 
as usual this link can be used if you want to cease to receive our mailings: 
http://www.fabreminerals.com/unsubscribe.php 


